
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. MARCIN CHILCZUK 

   REV. BINOY GEORGE, CMI 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for mar r iage must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre- cana.org for 
complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday ( after Thursday morning Masses, 
6:30 & 8:30 A.M.) 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
 821-6434  456-6636  Administration  821-3285 
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   456-9217 
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  MRS. SANDY HUTTER 
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BUSINESS MANAGER—CHARLES F. WISSERT 

SACRED HEART 

CHURCH 
GLENDALE, NEW YORK 11385 



SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – AUGUST 31 
 8:00 AM For the People 

 

MONDAY – SEPTEMBER 1 

 6:30 AM Kay Adell (Living—90th Birthday) 

 8:30 AM Catherine Oftring 

 7:30 PM Vito Albergo 

 

TUESDAY – SEPTEMBER 2 

 6:30 AM Rev. Joseph Pfaff (Birth) 

 8:30 AM Minnie Guardina &  

   Frank Bonventre 

 

WEDNESDAY – SEPTEMBER 3 

 6:30 AM The Pullis Family 

 8:30 AM Deceased of Petschauer & 

   Schauer Families 

 

THURSDAY – SEPTEMBER 4 

 6:30 AM Rich Alderman 

 8:30 AM Vincent Pucci 

 

FRIDAY – SEPTEMBER 5 

 6:30 AM Appolinia & Paulina Neumeyer 

 8:30 AM Jacob & Marie Kossmann 

 

SATURDAY – SEPTEMBER 6 

 8:30 AM Amalia Oswald 

 5:00 PM Deceased of Kuerner & Lensler Fam.  

Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Ava Thek, Kevin King, John 

Cruscuola, Josephine Nicholson, John Vollmerhausen, 

Peter Schellenberg, Joseph Divone, Elsie & Charles 

Turini, Sean O’Brien, Bill Niklaus, Fr. Zanon, Robert 

Anton Stalzer, Pasquale & Patricia Scola, Grayson 

Savery, Marie Cronin, Greg Geis, Mary Jane Walsh, 

Anthony Simone, Darwin Brodt, Jadwiga Sadowska, 

Catherine M. Barra, Marie Squillante, Helen Rehm, 

Alfred Cocchini, Roger Marti, Lina Gagliardotto, 

Mary Diudice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN  LOVING MEMORY OF MARGIE O’BRIEN 

By: Carol & George Jury 

She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN 

DONATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

VINCENT PUCCI 

By: His family 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

GENEVIEVE & CHARLES THAENS 
By: their niece 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR ALICE & 

RUSSELL SMITH 
They will be remembered in a special way this week in our 

prayers,. 

 

 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 

Main Altar $100 Donation 

Mary’s Altar $75 Donation 

Holy Family Shrine $50 Donation 



TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ODINARY TIME 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 

a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, 

September 29 in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30 

morning Mass. Congratulations to our August winner, 

Antonie Shannon. 50/50 share was $447.50. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 7 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. MARCIN 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. MARCIN 

 9:30 AM FR. BINOY 

 11:30 AM FR. FULLUM 

 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. SEPT.6 —FR. MARCIN 

 FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

MS. JOANNE GANGI 

 

I hope you had the chance to enjoy the summer months as 

they quickly flew by. Now, it’s time to look forward to a 

new school year. School opens once again on Wednes-

day, September 3rd and I’m very excited about meeting 

the children after their summer vacation. It is always 

amazing to see how much they have grown during the 

last two months. 

 

The first week of school will be half days as both students 

and teachers ease into their new schedules. Grades 1-8 

will begin at 8:10 and dismiss at 11:30 on Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday. Kindergarten will begin in Wednes-

day and their three day schedule will be from 9:00—

11:30. Pre-K begins on Thursday from 10:00 until 11:30 

and again in Friday. Nursery begins next week on Mon-

day, September 8th. 

 

Doors will open at 8:00 am for regular arrival. It is vitally 

important that all students arrive on time and enter the 

building through the stage door. Using the front door is 

not an option and students will only be allowed to enter 

after 8:15 when the stage door closes. Students entering 

after 8:15 will be marked late on the attendance register. 

 

On Friday grades 1-8 will attend the 8:30 Mass to cele-

brate the new school year. September birthdays will be 

acknowledged following the Mass. I hope that everyone 

will join us in this celebration. 

 

Following the Mass, at approximately 9:30, there will be 

an important meeting in the school for all parents who 

have signed up to be lunch supervisors (alternate or on a 

regular basis; first timers or well seasoned). Our lunch 

program has undergone changes from last year and we 

need to be acquainted with our new plan. The lunch pro-

gram begins on Monday, September 8th.  

 

Thank you to all those who made our Summer Camp a 

success once again. Thank you to the teachers who 

planned, organized and implemented the programs that 

the children enjoyed. Thank you to the student volunteers 

from our junior high, from the high schools and also from 

the colleges. It is wonderful to see them giving back to 

the Sacred Heart School community. 

 

ON SEPTEMBER 5TH, FIRST FRIDAY, 

THERE WILL BE EXPOSITION OF THE 

BLESSED SACRAMENT FROM 1:00 PM TO 

7:30 PM, AT WHICH TIME THERE WILL BE 

NOCTURNAL PRAYERS AND CONCLUDING 

WITH BENEDICTION OF THE BLESSED 

SACRAMENT.  

ST. PADRE PIO & ST. JOSEPH SOCIETY of St. 

Pancras will have their first meeting on Saturday, Sep-

tember 6th. Mass at 8:30 am, followed by the rosary. All 

are welcome to participate. A continental breakfast will 

be served in Pfeiffer Hall after Mass. Come and bring a 

friend.  



AUGUST 31, 2014 

Our Annual Catholic Appeal is in progress. Our goal 

this year is $68,747. We need $7,000 to reach our 

goal. Every little bit helps. Any money collected over 

our goal will be returned to our parish. Pledge cards 

can be found on all our church radiators. 

MEMORIAL BRICKS 

As of now we have 160 memorial bricks. Forms for 

memorial bricks are still available in the back of the 

church and in the rectory. We have added the form to 

our website: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org. The 

form may be completed online and can be paid via 

credit card. Bricks can be for deceased members, or 

for special events like weddings, birthdays, anniver-

saries, etc. 

Guess what ? It’s that time again for our Annual 

White Elephant Sale. We are now accepting dona-

tions from Monday to Thursday from 9am to 3pm. 

You may drop off your donations at the 84th Street 

entrance to the school by the garage. Thank you for 

your continued support. The White Elephant sale 

will take place October 18/19. 

Our next meeting will be on September 10th from 

1:30 to 3:30 pm in the Parish Ministry Office, which 

is located in the convent basement. Enter through 

the convent gate on 77th Avenue and proceed to the 

convent back door that is on street level and has a 

sign indicating Parish Ministries. Our phone number 

is 718-821-3285. 

 

FOOD PANTRY will be closed for the month of 

August. We have provided our clients with a list of 

other Pantries who have generously agreed to take 

care of their needs while we are on a much needed 

vacation break. Thanks to each of you for your con-

tinued support and concern. 

 

 

New York City Department of Health and Mental 

Hygiene’s Lead Poisoning Prevention Program 

(LPPP) is offering a free 8 hour initial class on the 

EPA’s Renovation, Repair, and Painting (RRP) rule. 

The one day training class provides information on 

how to work safely in areas with lead paint. It is 

taught by a knowledgeable, certified trainer. In addi-

tion to the RRP curriculum, the requirements for lead

-safe work practices under NYC’s Local Law 1 are 

taught in the class. People who successfully com-

plete this class will be eligible to become an EPA 

certified renovator. For more information, call 646-

632-6094 or email safeworks@health.nyc.gov.  

ARE YOU OR IS SOMEONE IN YOUR FAM-

ILY SICK? Are You Going to Have Surgery? 

Please call the rectory at 718-821-6434 if you or a 

loved one is Homebound and ask for a priest to come 

and administer the Sacrament of the Anointing of the 

Sick. If you are preparing for surgery and are mobile 

make an appointment with one of the priests so that 

you also may receive this Sacrament. We would also 

be happy to send a Minister of Holy Communion to 

your home if you are unable to attend church. The 

Parish Ministries Office will re-open in September. 

Please call 718-821-3285 for further details. 

HAPPY LABOR DAY—Let us THANK GOD for 

the opportunity to work and provide for our families 

and ourselves. At the same time let us PRAY for 

those who are seeking employment so that they may 

have the dignity of being able to provide for their 

families as well as themselves.  


